
NCARCA is pleased to announce our upcoming 

conference on October 17th – 20th, 2021 at Carolina 

Beach. We look forward to seeing each and every one 

of you this year! Please continue to check our website 

at www.ncarca.com for updates. 

Don’t miss out on training opportunities and 

conference information! If you have not received our 

emails and would like to be notified about future 

news/events from NCARCA, please send an email to 

Kelli Oakley at koakley@peroncountync.gov. Please 

include your name and what county/organization you 

are with. 

http://www.ncarca.com/

